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Our progress this month comes in the form of Helen writing the first piece for the Library 
Corner article that will appear in the Coastal Point next week. It is an insightful submission that 
really captures the comfort of the autumnal season, and that natural relationship between the 
season and getting yourself cozy with a great book. It is a fun read to get us going. 
 
We’ll be scheduling a meeting here soon to start putting together information on the 
newsletter and how we will divide the labor and fun! 
 
I am unable to attend this Sept. 26 meeting because of a previously-committed event involving 
authors James Patterson and Mike Lupica down in Ocean City. 


